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How are we doing? 
 
 Enrollment: 587 
 Kindergarten:  64 
 First Grade:    68  
 Second Grade: 76 
 Third Grade:  69   
 Fourth Grade:  58 
 Fifth Grade:    63  
 Sixth Grade:   64  
 Seventh Grade: 64 
 Eighth Grade :  61 

 
Student Highlights: 

Boys basketball is just starting this week.  We have several 7th/8th grade boys 
that are practicing and excited about the possibilities of this season. The girls basketball 
teams did extremely well this season. 

The FCS Students will have their Z100 Dance Party on Friday January 16th.  
There will be a specific time for each grade span,  K-3, 4-5, 6-8,  so the music and 
activities can be age appropriate.  This should be a great experience. 

We held our First MS Awards ceremony on Tuesday January 13th.  It was a huge 
success.  Students were recognized for academic achievement in all subject areas as 
well as sports.  Then parents were invited to share cake, punch, coffee and laughs in the 
cafeteria afterwards.  This was a huge success.  
  

What’s New: 
 FCS Focus Leadership Team will be meeting with the School Support Team on 
Friday January 16th.  This is our second meeting of the year. 
           January Benchmark testing is happening the week of January 12-16, 2015.  We 
will use this data to make changes in intervention groups, changes in classroom 
instruction, and look at needs for possible Professional Development.   
 
 
 


